
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, June 23, 2021 12:06 PM 
'Steven Doyle ' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/23/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 06744-2021 

Subject: RE: FPL Request for Rate Increase: Docket No. 20210015-EI 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Doyle. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: doyle3618=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <doyle3618=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Steven 
Doyle 
Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 9:59 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Request for Rate Increase: Docket No. 20210015-EI 

Dear Commissioner 

FP&L, while a great service provider, should not be entitled to rate increases that are beyond 
the cost ofliving. FP&L has been playing games with you and the public. They cut comers 
on repairs and even neglect existing infrastructure upgrade so they can keep their profit 
margins up. They spend money on only new improvements that get themselves more 
customers and then claim the economic hardship of putting in new infrastructure. Why not 
look at the return on their investments over a longer period of time and see that the consumer 
pays for the improvements over time. 

Why is FP&L not using solar to offset their operating expenses. Instead they are asking for 
the consumer to pay for the solar and for the consumer to pay for their rate increases. 

Everyone expects costs to go up but their request is beyond reasonable. 

We only ask that you be fair and reasonable. 

Thank you, 

Steven Doyle 
1001 Egret A venue 
Fort Pierce FL, 34982-8327 
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